
Dear Rules Committee 
I would like to voice my strong, strong support for Senate Bill 888 - requiring Presidential and 
Vice Presidential candidates to release their most recent tax returns if they appear on the 
Oregon ballot.  As a voter it is vital to understand the financial dealings and possible conflicts of 
interests of Presidential and Vice Presidential candidates.  I would like to see Oregon be a 
leader in this area.  Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Smitha 
 
Smitha R. Chadaga MD, FHM, FACP 

 


